
PREFACE

The International Security Research and Outreach Programme commissioned a study to
identify and explore issues pertaining to confidence building and confidence building measures and
the role they have played in the context of the long-standing dispute between the United Kingdom
and Argentina over the Falkland Islands. This report stemmed from that study.
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